Good morning from Queen Mary’s International Office,

We are coming toward what has been a hectic week of airport pick-ups, BRP distributions, Police Registrations and of course enrolments.  I’m pleased to report that early numbers are looking good and very few delays have been reported with regards to visas and immigration upon arrival.  There has been a small delay with the delivery of some BRP’s to QMUL but nothing that has delayed students by more than a day or two.

I’d like to draw your attention to a new specialist pathway on our MSc Law and Finance programme focused on Islamic Finance.  I know that there funding available in certain markets for students to take up postgraduate qualifications in Islamic Finance and so wanted to highlight this opportunity at QMUL to you.  Further details about the programme can be found on the link above and here.

Students can enter the programme with either Law, Economics or Finance background and as well as taking Islamic Finance modules there is the flexibility to take other modules related to Accounting, Commercial Finance and Corporate Financial Law.  

Islamic Finance modules are also available for students to take on the MSc Finance, MSc Business Finance, MSc Investment and Finance, MSc Banking and Finance, LLM Law and Economics programme and the LLM Banking and Finance Law programme.  

If you could promote these opportunities amongst your prospective students who are interested in taking elements of Islamic Finance as part of their Law or Finance postgraduate degrees we’d appreciate it.

I’d also like to take this opportunity to thank you and your team for your efforts in promoting QMUL over the past 12 months.  Our success is reliant on your hard work in promoting Queen Mary as a world class study destination for students from Foundation through to Postgraduate Research.  I hope to see as many of you as possible over the coming year as we begin the countdown towards September 2016 enrolment.

Eid-al-Adha,

Lee

Lee Wildman
Head of International Student Recruitment
Queen Mary University of London 
International Office
Mile End Road, London, E1 4NS
l.wildman@qmul.ac.uk
+44(0)207 882 6519
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